
June 21, 2024 
 

Illegal dumping of rubbish- 
Oasis Greens, Phase 5 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
The Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development Corporation (HDC) wishes to 
remind you that garbage and bulk waste are to be placed into the designated 
receptacles on the compound.  
 
Garbage is collected on Tuesdays and Thursdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. 
and 12:00pm. As such, tenants must properly bag, secure and dispose of their 
garbage into the bins provided. Additionally, bulk waste is to be properly bagged, 
wrapped and placed near receptacles for collection.  
 
Please be advised that the HDC does not condone illegal dumping of garbage or 
waste on its premises.  
 
The HDC thanks you in advance for your understanding as we work to improve the 
amenities within your community.  
 
Should you have concerns, please contact the Estate Management Division 
at 612- 7432 Ext. 1001. 
 

END 


